
APPENDIX “A” 

TO THE  MINUTES OF THE POLICE SERVICES BOARD 

DATED MARCH 29, 2017 

 

RE:   C. PRESENTATIONS/DELEGATIONS 

 

 Constable G. Keen from the Orillia OPP Detachment was in attendance to 

 present a powerpoint on off-road vehicles and the Provincial Traffic 

 Program.  

 

1. RE: Motion 18-2017 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

To receive this presentation as information; and to provide Council with a copy of the 

presentation for review and the following recommendations: 

 

1.) that Council should determine and evaluate the reasons (tourism, economic 

development, etc.) to implement an ATV by-law; 

2.) There should be plenty of opportunity for public feedback for the by-law proposal 

and education on the vehicles, specifically on what type of vehicles allowed, licensing, 

and safety requirements; 

3.) Council could move forward with a small pilot project involving off road vehicles 

and evaluate the project once completed.  

  

(OPP Powerpoint presentation, dated April 13, 2017, as presented to Kingsville Police 

Services Board, attached). 

 

    

  


